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September 23, 2021

Dear Players, Parents, & Caregivers:

Thank you for your participation and commitment to the 2021 Soccer and Volleyball
season.  Please accept my deepest apologies for not scheduling this sooner, but things
have been crazy this season with all of the changes and cancellations, and I completely
overlooked the scheduling of team and individual pictures.  I am truly sorry.

With that said, we have switched to a new photographer this year.  We are happy to
announce that we will be working with Anna Duxbury, owner of Pulse Photography, a
local photographer here in Weyauwega.

The first availability that Pulse Photography had is Monday, October 4th.  Therefore, all
volleyball and soccer players should bring their uniforms to practice on that day.  Anna
will begin at 3:15pm with volleyball pictures here in our gym, and then she will travel to
Immanuel, Waupaca to photograph the boys soccer team on the soccer field.  Order
forms for individual and team pictures will be sent home next week Thursday.

Again, I apologize for the oversight.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
contact me.

In Christ,
Tim Thies


